
 

 

 
 
 
November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to invite you to West Coventry Academy Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 14th November from 5pm until 
7pm. In our recent Ofsted inspection, inspectors highly praised our Sixth form provision.  Specific mention was made of the 
fact students in the sixth form are an asset to the school. They are excellent role models for younger pupils, clearly 
demonstrating the school’s values. They volunteer to lead fundraising activities and act as tutors in their specialist subjects 
to younger pupils. 
 
In the sixth form, teachers take the time at the start of courses to ensure that pupils have a secure understanding of the 
necessary knowledge from key stage. Expectations are high in lessons and pupils respond well when teachers set 
challenging tasks. Pupils are very attentive, and fully engaged in lessons. 

 

 
There will be two presentations in the Main Hall starting promptly at 5pm and 6pm followed by an opportunity to meet and 
talk to subject teachers, current sixth form students and our Careers Advisor.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you next week.  

 

Sincerely 

 
Ana Neofitou 
Headteacher 


